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MGK

BIG GAME

REPELLENT

POWDER - BGR-P

For repelling Black-tailed deer (mule deer), White-tailed deer
and Roosevelt elk that browse or uproot conifer seedlings.  Also
repels White-tailed deer from listed ornamentals.

COMMERCIAL

REGISTRATION NO. 17826
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE:

Putrescent Whole Egg Solids:............... 36%

U.S. Patents 3,980,773; 4,065,576, 4,065,577

Canadian Patent 1,048.408

WARNING:

EYE IRRITANT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

See Side Panel for Additional Precautions

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

Net Contents _____

 Manufactured by:

MC LAUGHLIN GORMLEY KING COMPANY
8810 Tenth Avenue North
Minneapolis  MN  55427
Telephone (612) 544-0341



PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS

Hazards to Humans and Domestic Animals

WARNING:  EYE IRRITANT

Causes eye irritation.  Do not get in eyes, on skin, or on
clothing.  Avoid inhalation of dust.  Harmful if swallowed.  Wash
contaminated skin with soap and water.  In case of eye contact,
flush eyes with plenty of water.  Get medical attention.

Environmental Hazards

Keep out of lakes, streams or ponds.  Do not contaminate water by
cleaning of equipment or disposal of wastes.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL

Storage:  Store in a cool, dry place.  Keep container closed.

Pesticide Disposal:  Pesticide that cannot be used should be
disposed of in a landfill approved for pesticides or buried in a
safe place away from water.  Consult disposal authorities.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

Use Only as Directed on This Label

WEATHER CONDITIONS:  BGR-P can be applied only to plants that are
moist:  during as light rain, after a rain or heavy dew, or after
light misting of dry plants.

CONIFERS:  TIMING OF TREATMENT:  To protect young seedlings from
Winter browsing, apply repellent before onset of browsing.  To
protect against Spring browsing of new growth, treat wet
seedlings after bud break and before new shoots exceed 1" in
length.

METHOD OF APPLICATION:  TO TREAT PLANTS IN THE FIELD:  Using a
suitable shaker duster, apply a light dusting of powder to the
plant.  Too heavy a dusting will cause the repellent to slide to
the ground where it will not be an effective deterrent to
browsing.  If only the terminal whorl is to be treated, apply
approximately one gram of BGR-P to it.  If applying BGR-P in the
rain, do not allow the powder in the applicator to become wet, as
plugging will result.

TO TREAT PLANTS IN THE NURSERY OR FIELD JUST BEFORE OUT-PLANTING: 
Using one bundle of conifer seedlings at a time, briefly immerse



seedling tops in a bucket of water, then dust wet tops lightly
with BGR-P, striving to deposit some repellent on each seedling. 
Proceed with planting as usual.

ORNAMENTAL SHRUB PLANTINGS - DORMANT USE ONLY:  To protect
dormant Canadian yew, arborvitae, Douglas fir, flowering crab,
hemlock, Scotch pine and honeysuckle, apply a light dusting when
the plant is moist, to those parts of the shrub to be protected
from browsing.  Do not overtreat, since the excess powder will
fall from the treated surface to the ground.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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